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September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Back to School Night will be held in-person on Thursday, September 22rd, from 6:30 

pm to 8:00 pm.   This is a time for the teachers and administration to provide an overview 

of our instructional programs. You will be made aware of requirements, homework 

policies, etc.  The schedule for the evening is as follows.  Please remember this program is 

a general overview of your child’s classes.  If you have specific questions or concerns, 

please email your child’s teacher for an individual meeting: 

 

6th - 8th Grade Schedule 
 

6:30 - 6:34 pm Introduction Video in 1st Period. 
 

6:42 - 7:45 Please bring a copy of your child’s schedule. 

 Follow your child’s Thursday schedule to meet their teacher, and report to your 

child’s 1st period class.         

 

Period Time 

1st 6:30pm-6:43pm 

2nd 6:45pm-6:54pm 

3rd 6:56pm-7:05pm 

4th 7:07pm-7:16pm 

5th 7:18pm-7:27pm 

6th 7:29pm-7:38pm 

7th 7:40pm-7:49pm 

8th 7:51pm-8:00pm 

Dismissal 8:00 pm 

 

During your child’s lunch period, please report to the cafeteria. 

 

 



Runnemede Public Schools 

Mary E. Volz 

509 W. Third Avenue 

 

(856) 931-5353 

 

Runnemede, NJ 08087-1299 
 

Fax (856) 931-1827 

Steve Pili 
Principal 

 Steve Maloney 
Assistant Principal 

 

4th & 5th Grade & Preschool Schedule 
 

6:30 - 6:35 pm Introduction Video in Homeroom  
 

6:35 – 7:00 pm (Session 1)  Teacher Presentation 

7:00 – 7:15 pm    (Parent sign up time) 

    

7:20 – 7:45 pm (Session 2)    Teacher Presentation 

7:45 -8:00 pm     (Parent sign up time) 
 

 

Hopefully, this evening will provide you with the opportunity to make that initial contact 

with the teachers and understand their expectations.  Your willingness as parents to work 

closely with the school is essential to the academic success of your child. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Pili 

Principal 


